
Please note that the Church Office will be CLOSED this upcoming Monday on February 20th for Presidents'
Day. We look forward to reconnecting on Tuesday!

Get Involved

Worship with Us

Worship With Us!

Join us this Sunday at the First Baptist Church in
Beverly for Worship at 10:00 am.

The Worship Ensemble music group will rehearse again
immediately following worship. Check out this photo ~
the band's back together, hallelujah and rock n' roll!

YouTube Channel Link for Worship/Videos

ANNOUNCEMENTS
View February's

Calendar

It felt great to have Adult Game Night Back again!

Laughter, great conversation & friendly competition all flowed at Adult Game
Night this past Saturday. It was such a treat that we're planning another Game Night~ stay tuned for details and
plan to come and play !

https://www.fbcbeverly.org/
https://www.fbcbeverly.org/
https://www.fbcbeverly.org/get-involved/
https://www.fbcbeverly.org/worship-with-us/
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https://www.instagram.com/fbcbeverlyma


Youth Fellowship Updates for this Sunday!

Fellowships will meet at their regular times this week – Middle School has a Movie Day from 4:00-6:00 pm on
Sunday and we are asking everyone to bring a snack to share.

Senior High is back in the kitchen from 6:00-9:00 pm for more baking (at their request)  and we will have the
chance to make personal pizzas for our dinner, too!

Fun all around and don't forget- Friends are ALWAYS welcomed to Fellowship(s) at FBC!

Baptism Opportunity during Lent

A Baptism Class opportunity will run during Lent for youth in
grade 8 and above who are interested in learning more about
baptism and the church, and are considering the decision to be
baptized on Easter Sunday. The class will be scheduled at a time
that works for those interested. This is a class for learning and
discerning and coming to the point of making a decision about
baptism; it is NOT expected that youth will already know for
certain if they wish to be baptized when the class begins.



Additionally, if there are adults in the church family who wish to
learn more about making the decision to be baptized, they can
also reach out to Rev. Julie Flowers to express an interest and get
the ball rolling so that we can start aligning schedules for the
class.

Ministerial Staff: Schedule Updates to Please Note

Daniel Johnson will be away from Friday afternoon on February
17th through Monday, February 20th, and returning to the office
on Tuesday, February 21st.

Julie Flowers will be on vacation from Monday, February 20th
through Sunday, February 26th. She will return to the office on
Monday, February 27th.

Thank you for making note and being mindful of when our staff is
most readily available.

A Picture of the Week Ahead

mailto:jflowers@fbcbeverly.org


Coffee Hour Zoom Link Please Note: Lectio Divina is canceled for this
coming Friday but we'll look forward to seeing you
next week!

I wanted to take a moment to thank all of you for the prayers,
friendly missives, visits, nice cards, flowers and delicious food that
have come my way since I fell and subsequently had surgery. Walter
and I both very much appreciated the generosity and culinary skills

of the meal train participants…such satisfying and tasty food. I
found all of these things to be so helpful in healing my body and
soul. We are so fortunate to be a part of this special family of

faith. Many thanks for your care. - Elly Flowers

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87406244804


PENCIL IN FBC!

February

15 Trustees of Endowment
Meeting from 7:30-8:30 pm.



Wednesday

February

16
Thursday

Choir Rehearsals
Bell Choir rehearses from 6:00-7:00 pm followed by Sanctuary Choir rehearsal
from 7:30-8:30 pm.

February

19
Sunday

Worship Ensemble
Esther's new Worship Ensemble rehearses immediately after worship on Sunday.

February

19
Sunday

Word Searchers (on pause this Sunday)
We look forward to reconvening next Sunday, thanks!

February

20
Monday

Presidents' Day
The Church Office will be closed in honor of the holiday.

However, Social Concerns is still meeting via Zoom at 7:00 pm, and Pickleball is
still ON at 7:00 pm in the FBC Gym!

CONTACT US

Phone: 978-922-3295 (Main)

THE FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
IN BEVERLY
221 Cabot Street, Beverly, MA 01915
bulletin@fbcbeverly.org

Contact Us

Recent Sermons

Donations
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